February 26, 2014
Scott M. McGee, P.E.

9700 Tanoan Dr NE
Albuquerque, NM 87111
Re:
Atrisco Apartments, 1720 Atrisco Drive NW,

Request For Permanent C.O. (H11/D0068)
Plan Certification Stamp Date: 10-23-13

Letter Certification Stamp Date: 02-24-14
Dear Mr. McGee,
Based on the Certification Letter received 2/24/2014 (via e-mail) and Grading Certification received 10/23/2013, the site is acceptable for a release of a Permanent Certificate of Occupancy by Hydrology.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695.  
Sincerely,

Shahab Biazar, P.E.

Principal Engineer, Planning Dept.

Development Review Services

C:
CO Clerk—Katrina Sigala

E-mail

